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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

From: Meredith James <meredith.james@bikeunion.to>
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 3:42 PM
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor 

McMahon; Councillor Perruzza; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday
Cc: info@cycleto.ca; Mayor Tory
Subject: PW12.1 I support bike lanes on Bloor

Dear members of the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for pilot bike lanes on Bloor this summer. I live in the Annex and I 
frequently cycle and walk along Bloor to travel to work, shopping and recreation. I think the road would be 
safer for everyone - whether they are driving, cycling, or walking - when the proposed pilot is installed. 

It is crucial that the City finds new and innovative ways to allow us all to share the road safely. I believe this 
pilot project is a step in the right direction. 

Sincerely, 

Meredith James 
2-75 Kendal Ave  
M5R 1L8 
Toronto 

--  
Meredith James 
President, Board of Directors 

Cycle Toronto 
Centre for Social Innovation 
720 Bathurst Street, Suite 300 
Toronto, ON M5S 2R4 
(416) 644-7188 
http://www.cycleto.ca/join  

safe streets, a healthy city, a vibrant voice... 
momentum for change! 
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